Paula Kusack

Subject: FW: Request Regarding Metro Vancouver Appointments

From: Laura Dick

Sent: November 23,2019 10:10 AM

To: bdingwall@pittmeadows.bc.ca; dwalker@whiterockcity.ca; jfroese@tol.ca; john.mcewen@anmore.com;
kennedy.stewart@vancouver.ca; mayor.mclaughlin@lionsbay.ca; mayor@burnaby.ca; mayor@cnv.org; Mayor Val van
den Broek <vvandenbroek@langleycity.ca>; mayor@surrey.ca; mayorea@richmond.ca: <mayorea@richmond.ca>;
mayorharvie@delta.ca; mbooth@westvancouver.ca; mmorden@mapleridge.ca; nbelenkie@belcarra.ca;
westb@portcoquitlam.ca

Subject: Request Regarding Metro Vancouver Appointments

Dear Mayor and Council,

The attached letter from the City of New Westminster has just been made public through the City of
Port Moody’s upcoming council meeting agenda package. | have thanked the Mayor and Council of
New Westminster very much for the letter dated October 2nd regarding the untenable situation we in
Port Moody, and clearly in the rest of Metro, find ourselves in. | am gratified that all the work myself
and a group of citizens have been doing to apply pressure on the Provincial government to correct such
a significant gap in legislation is being supported by other municipalities.

Although technically Port Moody’s mayors challenges have been “resolved”, for many people
Alternative Measures is just a form of plea bargaining. He has not been exonerated and still stands
before us a person of extreme suspect moral values.

| sincerely hope the balance of Mayors and Council in Metro as well as the Province recognize the intent
of the attached letter. | would ask and suggest that a similar letter(s) of support would go a long way to
potentially resolving this issue. No municipality should be faced with the prospect of significant chaos
and loss of functionality because of an elected officials personal criminal issues.

With respect,

Laura Dick
Port Moody

https://pub-portmoody.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?Documentld=5310

Sent from my iPad





